
 

Winter 2018 Newsletter! 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Welcome to our Winter Newsletter. We have lots of 
exciting up-coming events and tips to aid your 
children’s learning that we’d like to share with you. 
Hope you enjoy the Reading Recommendations that we 
have sent you; ideal for Christmas presents! 
 
Since our last Newsletter, we have added to our tutor 
family and we are pleased to be able to now offer 
tutoring for KS3, GCSE and A level in certain subjects. If 
you would like to know more, please ask! 
 
Sad as it was to lose one of our tutors due to 
retirement-Judi- we are excited that she continues to 
tutor for us in Monmouthshire. In addition, Lynne and 
Mark have joined us in Cumbria as we have links in that 
area. Lynne and Mark offer tutoring in both primary 
and secondary subjects. 
 
We wish you all a healthy and happy Christmas. Please 
keep your tutors informed during this busy period in 
school and at home, we know what it’s like! 
 
Best wishes from the team at Tutor With Confidence. 

 

February SATs Workshop 

Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th February 
10-12pm at Turing Drive, Wilmslow. 
 

As well as the usual Easter revision mornings, we will 
now offer extra support leading up to SATs. 
The workshops will cover Maths and English 
(comprehension, grammar, punctuation and 
spelling). 
 
These workshops are open to all Year 6 children, 
even if they are not tutored by Tutor With 
Confidence. 
 
Maximum 8 children per session on a first come first 
served basis. 50% deposit will be required. 
 

Cost per session is £20 per child. 

We love….. 

 

…playing games with money! Teach your children how 
to give change, round prices and solve problems 
including money. Use real money at home or out and 
about. Alternatively, the website below simulates going 
round a supermarket buying items. 
 

http://www.doorwayonline.org.uk/timeandmoney/tillw

emeet/ 

  

Reading & Phonics Coffee 
Afternoon. 

Friday 11th January 1:45-3:00pm 
At Downesway, Alderley Edge. 

Aimed at parents of Reception and Year 1 children, 
this coffee afternoon will be led by Sarah Duncan, 
our Reading and Phonics Specialist teacher. There 
will be a small charge of £8 which includes coffee 
and cake. 
Please let us know if you and any friends are 
interested.  
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